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EWEB Board Consent Calendar Request 
For Contract Awards, Renewals, and Increases 
 
The Board is being asked to approve a Construction Contract with Wildish Building Company for Construction 
Services.    
 
 
Board Meeting Date:    March 6, 2018        

Project Name/Contract#: Smith Dam Debris Booms 010-2018     

Primary Contact:  Susan Ackerman   Ext. 7185   

Purchasing Contact:   Sandra Hahn   Ext. 7163    

 
Contract Amount: 
Original Contract Amount:  $ 426,000    

Additional $ Previously Approved: $ N/A     

Invoices over last approval:  $ N/A     

Percentage over last approval:    N/A % 

Amount this Request:   $ 426,000    

Resulting Cumulative Total:  $ 426,000    
 
 
Contracting Method: 
Method of Solicitation:     Invitation to bid       

If applicable, basis for exemption:   N/A        
Term of Agreement:   December 31, 2018      
Option to Renew?  No     

Approval for purchases “as needed” for the life of the contract  No   

Proposals/Bids Received (Range):  Eight bids received, ranging from $426,000 to $1,432,900  

Selection Basis:                               Low bid      

 
Narrative: 
 
Smith Dam is equipped with only one spillway gate for use during flood conditions.  The gate is 
susceptible to blockage by debris during severe storm conditions.  To improve dam safety, EWEB has 
committed to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) to protect the spillway gate from debris 
buildup.  This project is in the capital improvement plan for 2018. 
 
The work includes construction of boom cable anchor structures, installation of a new 400-foot-long 
primary debris boom, and relocation of the existing boom for use as a secondary boom.  The new debris 
boom is designed to withstand probable maximum flood conditions and will be located approximately 250 
feet upstream from the Smith Dam spillway. 
 
Staff issued an invitation to bid in January, 2018.  EWEB received eight bids, the lowest responsive and 
responsible bid was received from Wildish Building Company of Eugene, Oregon.  Bids were received 
from Wildish Building Company of Eugene, Oregon; Marine Industrial Construction of Wilsonville, OR, 
Suulutaaq, Inc. of Suisun City, CA, North Bank of Vancouver, WA,  Ballard Marine Construction of 
Washougal, WA, JR Merit of Vancouver, WA, R&G Excavating of Scio, OR, and RSCI of Boise, ID.  
If approved, Wildish Building Company will provide construction services as specified in the solicitation 
documents.   
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ACTION REQUESTED: 

Management requests the Board approve a construction contract with Wildish Building Company for 
construction of the Smith Dam Debris Booms.  Funds for this work were budgeted for 2018, the total Electric 
Department Capital Budget for 2018 is $33.4 million. 
 
SIGNATURES: 
 
Project Coordinator:              
 
Manager:          
 
Executive Officer:        
                                         
Purchasing Supervisor:        
 
Board Approval Date:         
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